PRESSRELEASE

ICB Shipping AB releases Year-End Results on 4th February

ICB’s Year-End results for 1998 will be released on 4th February 1999.

The ICB Group undertook certain crossborder transfers of shares in shipowning companies within the group before year end 1998 which, according to present planning, will require one extra week for the consolidation of group accounts. 

The release of Year-End results was originally scheduled for 28th January.

ICB Shipping AB

Stockholm, Sweden, 22 January 1999
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